

Dear Kindergarten Families:

It won't be long before you will be getting ready for school. I look forward to meeting you at the Kindergarten meeting being held on Tuesday, September 10 at 11:15am and 3:15pm. Any questions you have can be answered at that time.

Please gather the following supplies and have your child bring them to school the first full day of Kindergarten, Wednesday, September 11! Most school supplies belong to the community of our classroom.

KINDERGARTEN

1 - 2" binder (Kindergarten binder)

1 - 1" binder (handwriting binder)

Headphones will be needed throughout the year during MAPS testing times

1 backpack (PLEASE NO WHEELS)

1 package each of plastic spoons & plastic forks

1 lunch box - please work with your child to be able to open and close alone (lunches are not refrigerated)

(Please send in microwave container or paper plate for warm ups)
(Please no lunch boxes that play music or light up)

1 cloth placemat/napkin

(these will be returned to you daily for laundry)

Please note: no peanut products allowed in ANY lunches

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cormack & Mr. Huseman